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Our ref: DS/HIS/Additional Learning 
 
September 2019 
 
Dear (name of parent) 
 
Ref: GCSE History Additional Learning 
 
This year, all students studying History are required at attend an additional learning session 
once a fortnight to ensure maximum success in the summer exams. As such, they will be 
required to attend an History additional learning session every Thursday, Week A from 
4:00pm – 5:00pm in HU1 for Mr. Schmidt or HU5 for Mr. Currie.  
 
(Name of child) will greatly benefit from this additional support in securing their target grade.  
 
If you have any queries about the above please do not hesitate to contact me by telephoning 
or emailing me at daniel.schmidt@thebourneacademy.com. 
 
Thank you for your attention and in anticipation of your support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Daniel Schmidt 
Head of Humanities 
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